
From:   Joel Schneider   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   February 23, 2009

Subject:   FCC file number 0068-EX-PL-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We are not doing testing for military, so I guess remove 225-328.6 MHz) and (335.4- 399.9 MHz bands
from the request.


